NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING — ANNEXATION

Notice is hereby given that the City of North Salt Lake City Council will hold a Public Hearing
on March 21, 2017, at 7:00 p.m., or shortly thereafter, to hear comments for or against an
ordinance which would consider the Annexation Petition for Sycamore Grove PUD. The petition
was accepted by the City Council for study during the February 7, 2017 city council meeting,
The property lies contiguous to the present boundary of the City of North Salt Lake and is
located at or approximately at 3969 South 850 West. The Hearing will be held at the North Salt
Lake City Hall located at 10 East Center Street. Interested persons are invited to appear at the
public hearing or to file written comments with the City Recorder.

Linda Horrocks
City Recorder

ﬂotice of Posting:

I, the duly appointed city recorder for the City of North Salt Lake, hereby certify that the

above public notice was posted on the Utah Public Notice website, at city hall, and sent to the

required newspapers this Lﬂ day of !M[Z { df\ 4 20J:1.
Dated this (0@ day of Mﬂdef\ ,20( 7.
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